FRANKLIN COUNTY BOARD

901 PUBLIC SQUARE
P. 0. BOX 607
BENTON, ILLINOIS 62812

October 30, 2018

TO: All Officeholders, County Board Members, Press and Othier
Interested Parties

FROM: Greg Woolard, Franklin County Clerk

In conformance with the Provisions of the Illinois Open Meeting Act (Illinois Compiled
Statutes, Chapter 55, Paragraph 5/2-1002), a Special Meeting of the Franklin County
Board will be held on Monday, November 5, 2018, 4:00 pm in the County Board Room
in the Campbell Building, 901 Public Square, Benton, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting will be to open the proposals for the Franklin County Annex
Building located at 202 West Main Street in Benton.

THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN PUBLISHED




